From: SkiMntr@aol.com

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Hours Bill 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 1:51:17 PM

Dear Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

Please do what's best for the people of Oregon and do not hinder the building of the pedestrian bridge
over the Deschutes River as proposed by the Bend Park and Rec District. State Representative Gene
Whisnant, R-Sunriver, is not representing the best interests of all of his constituents with his proposal. He
is representing a small group of people and local property owners now known as the Upper Deschutes
Conservation Council. Please check to see whom is advocating for this bill to ban the pedestrian bridge
and do what is best for the entire Central Oregon community.

Thank you for making an informed and intelligent decision.
Best regards,

Shari Hogshead

Paul Gauthier

3459 NW Briad Drive
Bend, Oregon 97703
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